
ACCA Orientation Programme 2023-2024 
 

The ACCA orientation programme was organised by the Department of 

Commerce on 18th July 2023, in the De Nobili Hall, from 11:00 am to 12:30 

pm, with the motive of discussing and presenting in detail about the 

professional course - ACCA to the 1st year BCom IFA students.  

The programme started with a welcome speech by Dr J Fathima Farzana. 

The Dean, Dr Christo Selvan, and the HoD, Ms Amita Priyadarshini 

addressed the gathering. Ms Nithya, a representative from ISDC, explained 

in detail the agenda of the programme, ACCA Qualification Structure, the 

syllabus, exemptions, registration documentation, details of fees, exam 

entry, awards from ACCA, training for non-exempt papers, study material, 

resources, Ethics and Professional Skills Module (EPSM) and finally about 

the career portal. All queries and clarifications raised by the students were 

resolved.  

The programme concluded with a vote of thanks by Dr Sayantani Banerjee. 

For the Images of The ACCA orientation programme, kindly refer to the 

Photo Gallery: https://www.sju.edu.in/gallery/25 

 

 

 

 

 

 


